Statement Regarding Standards of Comportment

CLP events are part of the University's Cultural Life Program, which provides opportunities for students to participate in a variety of educational and enriching cultural experiences. Through these events, students encounter a spectrum of issues, ideas, opinions, and artistic expressions from various disciplines and cultures. CLPs invite meaningful dialogue leading to a healthy understanding of and respect for differences. The views and opinions expressed in this program are those of the speakers and do not necessarily reflect the views or positions of the University. All participants are expected to display respect for the presenters, performers, and audience members, keep an open mind in the presence of new ideas and opinions, and conduct themselves with civility. In turn, all presenters are also expected to encourage productive and responsible conversation consistent with the mission and values of the University. Before each event begins, please silence all electronic devices. 






